
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: requesting an update on the status of her request from your good office.
1 message

DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph> Fri, Apr 16, 2021 at 4:42 PM
To: cenroquezonpal@yahoo.com, cenroquezonpal@gmail.com
Cc: admnsenbgconcerns@gmail.com, Undersecretary for Solid Waste Management and Local Government Units Concerns <usec.swmlgu@denr.gov.ph>,
usecsampulna.denr@gmail.com, R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, denr.mimaropa@gmail.com, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

The CENR Officer
DENR Quezon - Region IV MIMAROPA
Poblacion, Quezon, Palawan  

Sir:

Respectfully referred  is the  attached   letter dated 03 March 2021 from the Office of Senator Christopher Lawrence :"Bong" Go indorsing the letter complaint dated
February 8, 2021   to the DENR Action Center/Hotline from  former Mayor Lucena  Diaz  Demaala of Bgy. Panacan, Narra, Palawan re  alleged  illegal cutting of
their planted Narra  trees   along its parkway by the suspended Mayor of Mayor of Narra, Palawan in October 2019.  Accordingly, there is no complete action taken
on the matter since then by the DENR Quezon, Palawan and requires appropriate action, consistent with existing laws, rules and regulations.  

Kindly  inform  directly the complainant of action taken in this regard furnishing the  Office of Senator Christopher Lawrence :"Bong" Go  and  this Office for
monitoring/reference purposes. Expeditious  action is requested in accordance with the provisions of Republic Act No. 11032, otherwise known as the Ease of Doing
Business and Efficient Government Service Delivery Act of 2018 as implemented and enforced by the Anti-Red Tape Authority.    Please be reminded that failure to
timely respond  to the public's concern shall be ground for administrative sanctions under existing laws and regulations.  

For immediate attention, please.
 
Head, Action Center/Hotline

IMPORTANT:

The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in
error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete the document. The Action Center/Hotline is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of
the information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Action Center/Hotline accepts no liability for any damage caused by this email or its attachments due to viruses,
interference, interception, corruption or unauthorized access.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Office of Senator Bong Go <admnsenbgconcerns@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Apr 16, 2021 at 2:49 AM
Subject: requesting an update on the status of her request from your good office.
To: <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph>, <osec@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Sir/Madam,
Attached here with the letter from Lucena D. Demaala
Thankyou!

2 attachments

Lucena D. Demaala ATTACH.pdf
1478K

Lucena D. Demaala DENR.pdf
206K
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